
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 

 

 

 
To:   All Texas Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:   WFG Underwriting Department 
Date:   March 13, 2025 
Bulletin No.: 2025-14 
Subject:  URGENT! 2024 DATA CALL DEADLINES 
 
 
TDI is issuing its 2024 data calls this month with short turnaround deadlines. The data reports from 
agents will be due 25 days after each call is issued: 
 

- AGENT DATA CALL will have a due date of April 8, 2025.   
- UNDERWRITER DATA CALL will have a due date of April 22, 2025. 

 
The 25-day time periods include weekends. TDI has warned that it will not grant time extensions.  
 
With the recent reduction in rates and the TLTA’s pending appeal of that ruling, it is more important than 
ever that the industry is 100% compliant in meeting the deadline for this data call.  
 
This reporting period is down from 39 days the last time there was a data call. We recognize the difficulty 
in complying with this mandatory, shortened deadline. If you need assistance completing the stat forms, 
TLTA has a list of CPAs who can help, and they have offered to share that resource with all industry 
members.  
 
Thank you in advance for helping the industry and WFG meet our goals of 100% compliance. If you have 
any questions, please contact SWlegal@wfgtitle.com.  
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